
December 14, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Margaret Snyder 

473 E. Meadow 

Palo Alto, CA 94306 

 

Dear Ms. Snyder: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed copies of all of the documents released to date by the Review 

Board. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


